
 

All posted notices are also available on the Court’s public website at www.cacd.uscourts.gov. 

G-15 (08/16) Notice from the Clerk  Removal date: July 18, 2025 
 

Due to a nationwide financial system upgrade within the federal judiciary, registry 
fund requests submitted to the Clerk’s Office after May 30, 2025, may not be processed 
until after the system is restored. 

 
Funds unprocessed or received between June 5, 2025, and June 30, 2025, will not be 

invested in an interest-bearing account or disbursed until the system becomes available—as 
early as July 2, 2025, and no later than July 16, 2025, depending on processing times and 
system readiness. 
 

We will update our website as soon as the system is restored, and the upgrade is 
completed. We appreciate your patience and understanding during this transition. 
 
 
 
 

Brian D. Karth 
District Court Executive/Clerk of Court 

May 12, 2025 


